
 Thursday 15th December will be our   

Woodhill Winter Party day!  

 

 

 

 

 

Each class will host their own party in their classrooms.   

 

Children can bring their party clothes to school in a   

separate bag to change into and we would really appreciate 

if they could bring a party food donation for their party.   

(This needs to be wrapped snacks e.g. mini rolls, crisps,       

chocolate biscuits)  

 

There will be party games and music to celebrate the end 

of term in the afternoon.  


